
 
NOTTINGHAM CITY COUNCIL 

 
General Exception notice: Leaders Key Decision to be taken not before 7 August 2015 – published 27 July 2015 

 
Please note that the date shown below is the earliest anticipated and decisions may be later if circumstances change. 
 
If you feel that any decisions or reports which are to be discussed in private* should be taken in public, please contact the Head of Democratic 
Services at Loxley House, Station Street, Nottingham, NG2 3NG, or via email constitutional.services@nottinghamcity.gov.uk  with your reasons, if 
possible, no later than 2 August 2015. This will enable us to issue a response at least 5 clear days before the day of the meeting concerned. 
 
If any other documents relevant to the items included in the 28 day notice are to be submitted to the decision maker(s) they will be made available on 
the Council’s website or on request from constitutional.services@nottinghamcity.gov.uk provided they are not exempt (ie due to be discussed in 
private). 
 
* Items to be discussed in private are those that will involve the disclosure of confidential information or exempt information under the stated category 
(paragraph number) of Schedule 12A of the Local Government Act 1972 and when the public interest in maintaining the exemption outweighs the 
public interest in disclosing the information. 
 
Copies of the documents to be submitted to the decision taker can be obtained from Loxley House, Station Street, Nottingham (unless stated 
otherwise) 
 
Contact colleague: Mark Leavesley, Governance Officer - 0115 876 4302  
 
 

Item to be 
considered  
 

Who will decide and 
when? 

Open or 
private? 

Who can provide further 
information?  

General Exception reason 

Skills Hub - 
Leaders Key 
Decision 
 
 

Leader of the Council 
Not before 7 August 2015 
 

Open 
   
 

Paul Clarke, Programme 
Manager, Major 
Programmes 
 
Tel: 0115 876 3579 
 
paul.clarke@nottinghamcity.
gov.uk 
 
 

The Further Education Commissioner has now concluded 
their review of Further Education within Nottingham and 
other partners have now agreed their approaches for 
securing funding for the overall development. 
 
Additionally, the press have reported on the headline 
outcomes of the review of Further Education in 
Nottingham, so it would be helpful for NCC to formalise its 
position as a key stakeholder within the overall project. 
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